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FCSS/LAKELAND FAMILY
RESOURCE NETWORK

GOLF COURSE

The Health Professions Attraction & Retention
Committee is seeking volunteers to help
provide community connections to those
individuals, as well as their families, when

requested. These requests may include but
are not limited to recreation, faith/religion,

education, extra curricular, etc.

Deadline to apply is July 22, 2022
at 12:00 PM MST

If interested or have any questions, please
contact Sarah Burton, Executive Assistant
via email: sburton@town.stpaul.ab.ca or

phone: 780-645-1765

CALL FOR
VOLUNTEERS

NOTICE

School is out, summer is here and boy oh

boy, our community is going to be busy!

You can expect to see a heavier footprint

within our Town as St. Paul Minor Ball will

be hosting 2 consecutive weekends of

Provincials starting with U13/U15/U17 Girls

Softball Provincials the weekend of July 8th to 10th followed

by the U11/U13/U15 Boys “A” Provincial Championship the

weekend of July 15th to 17th. If you have the opportunity

to go and take in a game, please do and kudos to those

parents and volunteers taking their time to contribute to

what I know will be successful weekends.

I would also like to the take this opportunity to extend a

big congratulations, on behalf of myself and Council, to the

Graduating Class of 2022. You entered into High School

like any other previous class did but adapted and endured

when the pandemic changed the path of education and

school activities. It was well deserved that you were able

to celebrate your graduation the traditional way this year.

Congratulations on your achievement and cheers to your

next adventure!

Cheers to a great Summer!
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